
ELECTRONIC DEVICES Equipment such as iPods, iPhones, cell phones, etc., are not permitted to be used 

on school grounds at any time during school hours, except during those times permitted by the school 

principal. These items will be confiscated and returned to parents/guardians only. Equipment needed 

for class projects should be checked in the office. The Woodbridge Township School District is not 

responsible for lost/stolen/damaged items that are not checked at the school’s main office. District 

issued electronic device(s), said device(s) may record and/or collect information concerning the 

students’ activities or use of the device. The school district, however, shall not use any such capabilities 

in a manner that would violate the privacy rights of the students or any individual residing with the 

students. 


